
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER - MAY 2024 
 

HALF TERM 

School will close on Friday 24th May 2024 and will open on Monday 3rd June 2024. 

 

MILK 

(Milk will start Wednesday 5th June)   Week 1        3 days        £1.05         

        Total for whole ½ term £11.55 

 

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the 

correct amount in a named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag. 

 

Please note: if you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups please could you notify 

the school office giving 2 weeks notice. Please ask the office staff for information about 

what is permitted in a packed lunch. 

 

SUMMER EVENTS 

Thursday 13th June at 1.30pm  - Fun Day (More info to follow) 

 

Wednesday 26th June     - Colour run event during the school 

day for all children to take part in. 

        

Tuesday 2nd July     - Sports Day (More info to follow) 

 

Tuesday 16th July at 1.45pm           - Leavers Assembly tickets required 

Wednesday 17th July at 9.15am                    (More info to follow) Year 2 parents only. 

 

ORIENTEERING DAY 

On Monday 3rd June all main school children will be taking part in and orienteering day, no 

special clothing required please come in school uniform. 

 

REPORTS 

Reports will be sent home on Friday 5th July and will enclose information of your child’s new 

class teacher. 

 

TRANSITION 

Transition for Reception and Year 1 will take place during the week commencing 8th July.  

Children in Year 2 will have transition from Outwood Junior Academy Brumby in school on 

11th and 20th June and will visit Brumby School on 25th June for the morning. Children not 

going to this junior school will have other transition dates. 

 

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY 

Please can parents/adults be aware that it is their responsibility to supervise their children 

on the playground in the morning before school is opened at 8.55am and at the end of the 

school day when the children are collected.                                                                       PTO                   



 

We would be grateful if children would stay off the grass, the activity trail, garden areas 

and please make sure children don’t climb over the mushrooms and daisy table.  Please help 

by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school. 

Parents are also reminded that it is their responsibility to lock their bikes and scooters up 

when bringing them into school. Thank you for your co-operation with these matters. 

 

SUNCREAM AND SUN HATS 

In the warmer weather please make sure your child brings a sun hat with them into School 

and has sun cream applied before coming into school.  Staff can not apply sun cream. 

 

PARKING  

Please would all parents park considerately on the roads around school, being particularly 

careful not to park in such a way that blocks driveways.  Please also be mindful that parking 

opposite driveways on narrow roads makes it difficult for residents to get in and out of the 

drives and can block access for emergency services. Thank you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Monday 3rd June 2024 


